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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Amy Carrigan will take over the teaching of Primary 7/6 

on a Monday to Wednesday from Mr Ramsay after the October holidays. Miss Amy Carrigan 

has worked at Bushes for the past two years and knows the pupils well. Miss Carrigan will 

work closely with Mrs Diver and Mr Ramsay to ensure as smooth a transition as possible.  

Miss Carrigan will also take over teaching Primary 7b on a Thursday and P6b on a Friday. She will 

work closely with Mrs MacLeod, Miss Bain, and Mrs Paterson to ensure continuity of provision for 

the pupils. 

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Craig McCrorie 

Head Teacher 
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